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FYI

From: Jordon, Jeffrey 
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 4:55 PM
To: Meaux, Kyle 
Cc: Nisleit, David  Jarvis, Philip ; Rose,
Stephanie ; Daly, Brendan 
Subject: IBA Inquiry

Kyle,

When the presentation to PSLN was submitted, Operational Support had requested the purchase of
additional mobile phones to assist specific units with data collection.
This request was just pulled back, once we determined the collection application would not work on
existing or newly purchased phones without improvements to our communications network.
Data collection via the Mobile for Public Safety or City Intranet has not been impacted and will be
utilized by all officers, while the support structure for mobile phones is further developed. 
Funding would have been provided through monies already allocated in FY 2018 to support the
implementation of AB 953.
 
Additionally, the Department does have a need for someone to assist with analyzing the
comprehensive data that will be collected under the provisions of AB 953.  However, how that need
should be met
is being evaluated to determine whether a contract position or a full-time employee would best
serve in this capacity.  After a determination has been made, the Department will work through the
current year budget monitoring  process
to address this need. 
 
 
Lt. Jeffrey Jordon
Research, Analysis & Planning/Special Projects 


